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Friday 6th October 2017 
 
Harvest Festival – Thursday 12th October 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Our school Harvest Festival is being held on Thursday 12th October at 10am in the Holy Trinity School, 
Embleton.   
 
There will be a collection for Alnwick Food Bank at the Harvest Festival therefore please send any 
non-perishable donations along with your child on Thursday morning.  Items can include: 
 

 Tins – beans, vegetables, stew, rice pudding, soup, fruit  

 Tea bags & coffee 

 Long life milk 

 Dried pasta 

 Breakfast cereal 

 Jars – pasta sauce, jam,  

 Other - toothpaste, shampoo, soap etc. 
 
We appreciate your help and with donations from the wider community too I am sure that Alnwick 
Food Bank will be glad of the support from Embleton.   
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Nicola Threlfall 
Head Teacher 
 


